
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP  

Public Work Session 

Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
 

The Summit Township Supervisors Public Work Session, as advertised, was called to order 

by Vice-Chairman Lee at 9:00 am.  Also present were Board member Welka, Supervisor-elect 

Tony Davis, Zoning Administrator Miller, Engineer Jonas, Road Foreman Haupt, and 

Secretary Christene Yeast. Supervisor Agostine was absent. There were no members of the 

public present.  

 

The Board reviewed the 2018 Budget line by line, paying particular attention to funding 

STIEDA while still contributing to the Capital Improvement Fund and the Capital Reserve 

Fund. 

 

Motion by Lee, seconded by Welka, to advertise the availability of the 2018 Budget for public 

review on November 27, 2017 with possible adoption at the Regular Business Meeting on 

December 18, 2017. 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, the Board adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christene S. Yeast 

Secretary 
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